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Total Raised So Far 

This Year: 

£3950.00 

This amount includes a 

£1000.00 donation. A 

massive thank you to Ellen 

Renton a parent at school 

who secured this through 

her employer HSCB for the £ 

to £ scheme for volunteering 

with the PTA. 

Does your employer run the 

scheme? If so, please get in 

touch. 

All money raised this year 

will pay for new picnic 

benches for both buildings 

and hopefully new stage 

sound equipment. 

 

• Father’s Day Golden 

Ticket 

• 29 – 30 Jun - Camp 

Over 

 
15th May @ 6pm in the junior 

staff room 

Please come and along and join 

us. We will be organising the 

campover. If you are unable to 

attend  but would like to volunteer 

on the day please email 

diane.walton@farsleyfarfield 

.org.uk 

Welcome to Friends of Farsley 

Farfield Primary School 

We hope you have all had a lovely Easter 
break and managed to get outside and enjoy 

the sunshine! 

We have been busy planning and holding 
events since our last newsletter.  

The Xmas Fair was a huge success, as 
always, and generated £1800 towards our 

funds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks! 

The PTA would like to thank Lyndsey Bolton, Alex Westwood and Katrina 

Wallace for their very generous donations for our Easter fundraiser. 

We would also like to thank the local businesses who supported our events by 

either sponsorship or donation of prizes. 

Do you, or your business, think you may be able to offer sponsorship or prize 

donations for our future events? If so, please get in touch. Any donation is 

greatly received and helps us raise as much as possible to support our school 

and children. 

Join our Facebook page 

Farsley Farfield Parents 

Here you will be kept up to date with 

upcoming events and ‘get-

togethers’. Alternatively leave us 

your email address and we will add 

you to our PTA mailing list. 

 Donations for our Easter raffle 

 The new KS1 frame 

Other events include ‘Race Night’, ‘Guess the eggs in the jar’, ‘Easter raffle’ 
and of course the ‘Mother’s day golden ticket’! Thank you to everyone who 
supported these events and to everyone who helped out - we couldn’t do it 

without you!  
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Golden Ticket Winners 

 


